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The Chamber of Deputies welcomes the proposal of the European Commission on the 

European Education Area, especially since this area was an important topic of the COSAC 

Plenary meeting in Bucharest, in June 2019. 

In this context, the Chamber of Deputies considers that national policies in the area of 

education and European Union’s support policies should take into account issues such as 

strengthening non-formal education, the necessity to increase investments in the education 

infrastructure, the need to quickly acquire skille required by the labour market. Also, a highlight 

was put on supporting the exchange of best practives between Member States on long-term 

educational policies, on stimulating research in education sciences, but also on supporting 

remote regions of the Union to achieve specific objectives of the European Education Area. 

 


